
Antonia Hover 

Jcorrespondence'^^B 
>7/21/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06683-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 3:42 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL ads 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 3:07 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL ads 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: rvlfb46 <rvlfb46@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 2:52 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL ads 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I see numerous TV commercials for FPL and I don't understand why. We are captive customers as they are the 
only suppliers of electricity, so what's the need to advertise. They are increasing rates over the next few years, 
maybe if they didn't advertise so much they wouldn't have to increase the rates. Maybe this needs to be 
addressed. 
Thank you 
Ron Boyd 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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